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Greater Twin Cities Area Chapter

 
Research shows that a higher percentage of certified nurses in the 
practice setting improves outcomes; therefore, the Greater Twin 
Cities Area Chapter (GTCAC) focuses much of our efforts on providing 
certification review courses and continuing education opportunities 
for those who are certified. Each fall, we host an in-person CCRN/PCCN 
review course. Each November, GTCAC hosts a two-day symposium 
highlighting current hot topics in practice settings and provides 14.5 
CEs/CERPs. Each February, we sponsor a Journal Club dinner for our 
members, where all who attend receive CEs. We host a dinner for all of 
our certified nurses in March, and we host an in-person CMC/CSC review 
course in April. Eighty percent of our board is either PCCN or CCRN 
certified. We have the Courage to Soar with excellence in promoting the 
value of certification in our area of the country.


